
  

Dear St. Andrew’s Members, 

I would like to start by thanking you for your 

faithfulness over this last year. Some churches 

are severely struggling to meet the needs of 

their congregations during these trying times. 

While we at St. Andrews have scaled back some, 

due to your faithful giving we are in good shape. 

Many have taken advantage of the online giving 

opportunities offered on the church website, 

and this has helped tremendously. 

Our Pledge Sunday will be on November 1st. 

You should have received a pledge card in the 

mail. You may mail it back to the church office 

or drop it off at the church on Pledge Sunday. 

Your pledge helps the church committees in 

setting up for the next budget year. 

Again, thank you so much for your faithful     

service to St. Andrews. 

Frank Wiggers, Stewardship Chair 

St. Andrew’s would like to welcome Zoe 

Bofill to our staff. Zoe is the new         

children’s music director. She is originally 

from Huntsville, Alabama where she 

earned her Bachelor of Arts in Theatre 

from the University of Alabama        

Huntsville. She now attends Ole Miss and 

is studying for her music degree with an 

emphasis in voice. Welcome, Zoe!!! 
  



 

Youth News 

The youth had a busy October. They made 20 blankets 

for the cancer center, went to the Pumpkin Patch in 

Hernando, painted pumpkins, helped Kaleidoscope 

carve pumpkins, and helped them with their fun     

Halloween party.   

In November, we will have our annual Family    

Thanksgiving meal. We will 

also lead crafts one Sunday 

night with Kaleidoscope.   

 

Kaleidoscope News 

Kaleidoscope had a great time in October     

carving pumpkins with the youth. The children’s 

Halloween party was also a fun night for the 

kiddos. Thank you to our youth for helping with 

games. 

We will have our annual Christmas program this 

year. The date and format for the program is 

still to be decided. Please be on the lookout for 

an announcement in the upcoming weeks via 

the church’s Facebook page and a churchwide 

email. 


